
Dear Parents,


Thanks for the feedback on the constitution review. In response, here are 
suggestions on addressing the issues raised.


1. Fundraising - Have added clauses to draft docs to make explicit the ability of 
the PC to fundraise according to its stated aims. These look like this 





2.  Secretary - Connect guidance below on the role of the Secretary within PC’s 
clarifies that the Secretary must be a member of the Parent Forum (parent/
guardian). However the PC can appoint a Clerk to perform the role. 




So it looks like the a good way to do this is to restrict the role of Secretary to a 
parent/PC member but allow the “and/or” appointing of a Clerk. Have added to 
draft docs the following clause;




If you’ve feedback on the feedback let us know! 
 
Regards,


Selu Mdlalose

Lead, Constitution Working Group


